
Dear sirs: 
 I am an 80 year old native Oregonian and have lived my entire life in RURAL 
Eastern Oregon. 
I believe this "CAP & TRADE" legislation (HB2020) will do nothing of value to effect 
climate change and 
will grow  our Oregon government that is already out of control. 
I urge the legislature to REJECT this ridiculous bill (HB2020) and get on with some 
common sense business.  
 Thank you for hearing me, 
Larry G Hammond 
PO BOX 1318 
Hines, OR 97738    
 


